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May 16, 2007

HONORABLE GARY BECKER and
MEMBERS OF THE COMMON COUNCIL

Re: Claim of Joel and Pamela Durfey

Dear Mayor Becker and Members of the Common Council:

The City has received a claim for reimbursement for repair expenses to the sewer main
adjacent to 3718 Kinzie Avenue after the property owner noticed a problem with the

sewer drains.

The City's plumbing inspector has confirmed that part of the problem was that the
wye connection to the main was broken.

After reviewing the information available to me, it is my recommendation that payment be
made in the amount of $16,877.60.

Thank you.
Sincerely,
Scoﬁ R. Letteney
/ss Deputy City Attorney
City Hall

730 Washington Avenue, Room 201
Racine, Wisconsin 53403
262-636-9115
262-636-9570 FAX




